
Coronation Celebration Friday 5th May 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles III with 

a special party event in school. There is a special menu for the banquet lunch 

that our caterers Harrisons are providing on the day for pupils.  

 

As part of the day, we would like to invite parents and carers to join us for the 

last hour of the day, from 2.15pm onwards. If the weather is good we will be 

having party games outside with the children and you are invited to visit the hall 

to see the work that the children have produced relating to the coronation. 

There will be a refreshments stall where you can get tea, coffee or snacks or you 

are more than welcome to bring your own. Your children will be staying with 

their own class so this is a chance for you to come along and have and social 

catch-up with other parents & carers 

 

Our lovely school association have organised a DJ to help us get in the party 

mood for the bank holiday weekend, and our MP, Sarah Jones will be joining us 

to speak to the children.  

 

If you are available on the afternoon please do join us. Those attending will be 

able to collect their children from 3pm onwards. Currently the forecast for 5th 

May looks quite mixed so the above arrangements are subject to change.  

 

Kind regards, 

Diarmuid Skehan 

 

 

 


